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Birthday wishes go out to: 
Ms. Jackie   Ms. Bettye  
Ms. Rhonda 

        

Pot Luck: 

Will be on the 19th. We will be 

serving spaghetti at noon. Everyone 

is invited to come. 

 

Social Service Coordinator: 

Mary will be here on the 5th  and  

the 19th. 
 

Office Closed: 

The office will be closed on the 

4th for Labor Day. 

On the 22nd I have a managers  

meeting. 

 I leave for vacation 

on the 23rd, returning the 27th.  

The office will be closed  

for those days. Richard will be at 

work while I’m on vacation.  

 

 Bunco: 

 We will play Bunco on the 8th 

at 4:00 in the community room. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                               

 

Rent is due on the 1st.  Auto 

Rent payments will be deducted on 

the 5th. If you have an increase in 

your monthly income of $200 or 

more, you need to report this to the 

office. 

 

  Bingo: 
We will have bingo on Wednesday 

afternoons at 4:00pm. Cards are 50 

cents each. There will be no charge 

for cards every other week. 

 

Orkin Pest Control: 

On the 6th  around 1:00 

a service technician will be here  

to spray the 1st & 4th   floors.  

 

 

 


